
        No Meeting 
November 3, 2020 Tuesday,  
Bonita–Sunnyside Fire Station 
4900 Bonita Road, Bonita, CA 

 FINAL AGENDA 
 
There will be no meeting in November. Perhaps 
there will be a meeting in December.  I would like to 
put in a note that we are not allowed to have in-
person meetings by order of County Health 
Department.  The Chairs have decided that the issues 
before us are too important to attempt to have a 
Zoom or any other kind of ‘virtual’ meeting to 
discuss them. Keep safe and be well. 

 
Harriet Taylor and Steve Stonehouse Co-Chairs 

 Next meeting is currently scheduled for December 1, 2020 

Public Disclosure  

We strive to protect personally identifiable information by collecting only information 
necessary to deliver our services. All information that may be collected becomes public 
record that may be subject to inspection and copying by the public, unless an exemption 
in law exists. In the event of a conflict between this Privacy Notice and any County 
ordinance or other law governing the County's disclosure of records, the County 
ordinance or other applicable law will control.Access and Correction of Personal 
Information You can review any personal information collected about you. You may 
recommend changes to your personal information you believe is in error by submitting a 
written request that credibly shows the error. If you believe that your personal 
information is being used for a purpose other than what was intended when submitted, 
you may contact us. In all cases, we will take reasonable steps to verify your identity 
before granting access or making corrections.  

 

P.O. Box 460 Bonita CA 91908 


